
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
News from the Federation 13th December 2024 

Dates and Events 
 
Term Dates 
These can be found on our 
website using the link: 
https://www.trumpingtonfed
eration.co.uk/page/?title=Te
rm+Dates&pid=133  
 
Wednesday 18th December 
at 2:15pm 
Reception Christmas Songs 
Performance 
 
Wednesday 18th December, 
11:45 – 12:45 
Nursery Stay and Play  
 
Friday 20th December 
End of term 
 
Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Children return to school 

Instagram 

 

A huge congratulations to all the talented key stage one children who took part in the 
performances this week. Your enthusiasm and hard work truly shone through. We are proud of 
each and every one of you. Thank you also to our hard-working teachers and support staff who 
pulled it all together and to all the families that supported with costumes, learning lines as well 
as knowing all the songs. It is wonderful to share performances like this with you, we hope 
those that came enjoyed it too. 
There have been several other events going on in school this week, thank you also to our role 
model Year 6 students who help to serve Christmas lunch to the school on Thursday this week. 
You are all very responsible and grown up and your help was truly appreciated.  
Mrs Calverley 

This week at Fawcett 
 

Iris has put her 
natural flair for 
creativity to reuse 
the left-over plastic 
bottles from the 
recycling workshop 
to create a 
Christmas tree. 
What an utterly 
fabulous idea!   

LKS2 enjoyed taking part 
in a recycling workshop 
this week. They learnt 
why recycling is so 
important and talked 
about ways they can try 
to reduce waste. Their 
favourite part was when 
they turned a humble 
plastic bottle into a funky 
Christmas tree decoration 

 

 

Year 6 Author Visit 

On Thursday, the Year 6 children took the short walk 
to The Perse school to join in with the author visit 
from Marion Leeper. The children were enthralled by 
Marion’s stories about characters from old Finish 
folklore such as Ilmarinen the blacksmith who first 
forged iron. 

 
Christmas lunch and jumper day 
Everyone looked seriously festive in their Christmas jumpers – thank you all for joining in! We 
were thrilled to welcome back Mr Bass who had come back to help out with the Christmas 
lunch. 

  
 

  
 

Next week we have more 
Christmas celebrations 
from EYFS on Wednesday 
18th December: 
If your child is in Nursery or 
Reception please, do join us 
for the following festive 
celebrations: 
Nursery Stay and Play from 
11:45 – 12:45 in the 
Nursery classroom 
Reception Christmas Songs 
Performance at 2:15pm in 
the main school hall, 
entrance to this is through 
the main playground. 

Health Update 
There have been some 
reported cases of nits in 
school so we are 
encouraging families to 
check their children’s hair. 
Nits and head lice can be 
treated with a fine tooth 
comb or over-the- counter 
medication. For more 
information please see the 
NHS website: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditi
ons/head-lice-and-nits/  
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